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13th December 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The Department for Education requires us to deliver the statutory guidance for Relationships, 

Sex and Health Education (RSHE). This, alongside other key areas such as RE, Citizenship 

and Careers, makes up our Learning for Life curriculum which is delivered at Key Stage 4 

through assemblies, form time activities and curriculum days.   

Parents/carers had previously been informed that Year 11 pupils would be participating in the 

second of these curriculum days on Thursday 20th October 2022. However, due to unforeseen 

circumstances, this did not take place and the day has been rearranged for Tuesday 10th 

January 2023.  This will replace their usual timetabled lessons. 

Pupils will take part in the following sessions: 

• Mental health awareness 

• START careers 

• Equality in the workplace 

• The dangers of pornography 

• Dealing with loss including miscarriage 

Details of our RSHE Policy and an overview of the provision for each year group can be found 

on our website. 

The sessions will be delivered in form groups and our usual high standards and expectations 

of behaviour will apply. 

Should you have any queries, please contact Mrs Barlow in school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr I Smith  
Headteacher  
 
 


